Brief Notes from the Patient Forum Meeting

held on Monday 4th November 2019
Present:-  Vivienne Lane, Michael Kitchen, Margaret Howe, 
Rupert Leggett, Avril Binns, Elliott Bermudez-Galton
Helen Yoxall, Clare Peddie and Gill Warburton
Apologies:- William Baldwin, Lesley Smith, , Kath Rowley

AGENDA ITEMS:-

1. Patient Survey Review
2. Christmas Party Planning
3. Date and Time of Next Meeting
PRINCIPAL OUTCOMES OF DISCUSSIONS:-
1. Patient Survey? – The Patient Survey results had been circulated previously and all attending members had reviewed same before the meeting.  It was universally agreed that the results were excellent. Michael had done a summary of the survey which he read out.  Each area was discussed.  
Gill to ensure that the next practice newsletter contains articles on the difference between an Advanced Nurse Practitioner and a Practice Nurse, an invitation to anyone who has Learning Disabilities who does not presently have an annual health check to inform reception.  This is as they must not be recorded as having Learning Disabilities in their records otherwise they would have been invited for an annual health check.  The newsletter should also explain about the on-going car parking issues and explain that every conceivable approach has been taken to try to stop parents parking on the car park but these have had very limited success unfortunately.  
Gill to also address the comments about the receptionists at the next receptionist meeting.  Gill to put a poster next to the Self Check-In Screen pointing out the hand-sanitiser next to the screen.
2. Christmas Party Planning - Everyone was allocated an area of responsibility.
3. Date and Time of Next Meeting - Monday 2nd December at 5pm for Christmas Party planning, Monday 9th December at 12.30pm for present wrapping and Monday 13th January 2020 for next formal Patient Forum.  Proposed agenda items…  BARDOC – Elliott, Posters Health Improvement Practitioner, Jenna to come to speak.
